
April 7, 1973 

Mr. John • Kachanian 
111 Pleasant Street 
Methuen, hass. 01844 

Dear Mr. achanian: 

We are extremely grateful for your willingness to 
be a St. Vartan Steward, and for your generosity 
in donating $100 in your capacity as a St ward. 
We ope this will be a beginning in establ ishing 
true sewar ship in our Church. 

The lapel p in , specially designed for our Stewards 
by the noted artist Walter Kaprielian, is attached 
to t is letter. We hope you will wear it proudly as 
a symbol of your Stewardship. 

It is our ~ope that you will renew your stewardship 
regularly ~ach year, about which we will be in touch 
wit you . 

Thank you gain , and very best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

JA:aa 
encl/rec #_6293 Jack Antreassian 


